
 
Family Maths Workshop 

 

 

We would like to invite you to a Family Maths Workshop on Tuesday 7th March 2023 at 
9.15am – 10.45am.  This is open to all P1-P7 parents and carers. It is an interactive 

workshop and an opportunity for you to learn more about South Ayrshire’s approach to 
delivering numeracy and math across the authority and to experience how it is taught in our 

classrooms. 
 

Mr Scott Morrow, Numeracy Development Officer for South Ayrshire, will lead the session 
which will be held in the school gym hall. The morning will start with a 30 minute overview 
from Scott followed by 30 minutes with your child participating in problem solving activities 

before finishing off the presentation for approximately 20 minutes. Parents and carers 
should go directly to the gym hall where there will be tea and coffee waiting for you on your 

arrival 
  
 

Please complete the form https://forms.office.com/e/tUvCXLMpbu 
 if you are able to attend this fun session next week.  Thank you! 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/tUvCXLMpbu

